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September 22, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

The City of Cape Coral Charter School Authority has enjoyed providing 
Voluntary Pre-Kindergarten services to families over the last several 
years. We realize this program has been a valuable community service, 
and our teachers have enjoyed helping hundreds of young students build 
the very first foundations for a confident and successful academic career. 

However, beginning August 1st, 2019, Oasis Elementary and Christa 

McAuliffe Elementary will turn their VPK classrooms into kindergarten 

only rooms. This conversion will result in a significant amount of additional 
funding to our schools, as well as help reduce extensive kindergarten 
waiting lists. Moving forward, one of our charter school system goals will 
be to focus on increasing our kindergarten enrollment. 

This news doesn't mean we're leaving you behind. 

Over the years we have nurtured positive partnerships with community 

providers who also offer VPK services. Although this decision may have 
taken you by surprise, neighboring VPK providers are willing to help your 
family make a smooth transition to another site. For information on VPK 
programs offered in your area please contact the Early Learning Coalition 

of SW Florida: 

https://elcofswfl.org/index.php/voluntary-pre-kindergarten-vpk/vpk-enrollm 

ent/ 

In the meanwhile, you may contact our office with any general questions. 

Thank you for your continued interest and support of our charter school 
system. Working together, we can continue to produce independent, 

re on ib life-long leamers. 

J 

acquelin Collins 
Superintendent 
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